Hello parents!

It's that time of year again and Religious Education will be starting on
September 7'h,

Please fill out the included registration form and send the completed document
with your child to their first day of class. | have also included a schedule for class
dales and breaks for the 2025-2026 Religious Ed school year.

Again, this year, we will have the kids participate in bringing snacks and drinks
for their peers. There are around 15 kids so your child will be responsible for
snacks once every 4 months and not more than twice for the year. Donut
Sunday will be the first week of classes so | will be sending the snack schedule
home with them on the first day of class so please be on the lookout for that. If
there are any issues with this schedule, please contact me regarding your
concerns.

We are looking forward to another great year at St. Francis Xavier!

Your Friend in Christ

Sharon Delong



